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Kenna Jonkman

Subject: FW: McBride - RE: 2221-02496 - Westlund Water Extension Request - Draft report to 
Council 

From: J. McDougall - CAO <cao@mcbride.ca>  
Sent: June 30, 2025 4:43 PM 
To: Kenna Jonkman <kjonkman@rdffg.bc.ca> 
Subject: RE: McBride - RE: 2221-02496 - Westlund Water Extension Request - Draft report to Council 

EXTERNAL EMAIL - This email was sent by a person from outside your organization. Exercise caution when clicking links, opening 
attachments or taking further action, before validating its authenticity.  

Secured by Check Point 

Hi Kenna, 

Apologies for the delay, here is the resolution: 

Resolution #070325.25 
Frear / Caputo 
THAT Council direct staff to proceed with a request to the Regional District Fraser-Fort George to permit a 
residential water service extension along Shelby Road to provide Village water to: 

 PID #015-282-520, NW ¼ of DL 3537
 PID #004-955-307 SW ¼ of DL 3538
 PID #015-282-511 NE ¼ of DL 3544
 PID #015-282-503 SE ¼ of DL 3543

Carried 

Thank you. 

Jeanette McDougall 
Chief Administrative OƯicer / Chief Financial OƯicer 
Corporate OƯicer / Approving OƯicer 
Village of McBride 
Telephone: 250.569.2229  Cell: 250.569.7673 
Fax: 250.569.3276  Email: cao@mcbride.ca 
Web: www.mcbride.ca 
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